
Successful VE Session
Four candidates took the Tech exam and all should receive
their new call signs
shortly.  Thank you Ken Sanders – AE6LA, Sam Hernandez – WS6P,
and  Andy  Thomas  –  NV6V  for  administering  the  exams  this
session.  Please  welcome  the  following  new  Amateur  Radio
Operators when you hear them on the air:

Rhonda  Nussbaum,  John  Adams,  Gregory  Price,  and  Michael
Hampton.
Our next exam session will be in Arnold at the Ebbetts Pass
Fire District facility
on December 14th.

Thanks again,
Suzan LaDuke, K6CDK
VE Liaison
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